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                      March 22, 2018 
 

 
 Information Letter no. 10-2018 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
we have just received information from the FIE that they are planning to support 
the EFC a financial help for Seniors World Championship participants which will 
be held in Wuxi.  
 
I have to confirm to the FIE your participation that is why I kindly ask you for your 
confirmation which I need to receive before 10.04.2018. 
 
In addition, we have noticed that the prices of air tickets to China are growing 
rapidly, so if you plan to send your team to the Championship, we recommend 
buying tickets as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 

 
 

  Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SŁUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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